The Isles Homeowners Association, Inc.

c/o Capital Realty Advisors, Inc.

600 Sandtree Dr., Suite 109, Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33403

Main Office:  561.624.5888   Fax: 561.624.5827   Email: dtagg@cra.email   Isles Office: 561.799.9886

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT, ACCOUNTING SERVICES AND WORK ORDERS
Our property management company is Capital Realty Advisors, Inc., (CRA).  This company provides our on-site property manager.  It performs accounting and billing services, they also maintain the Association’s legal Owners Mailing Address List.  Owners must notify Christine (Chris) Bantz, The Isles accounting manager if you want to receive Association mail and your quarterly maintenance fee invoice at a different address.  Chris can make these changes seasonally if you are a part-time resident here in The Isles.  Only Chris is authorized to make changes to this legal Owners Mailing List and she can be reached at 561-624-5888 or by email cbantz@cra.email. 

Our on-site property manager is on the property from 9:30 to 11:30 am Monday, Wednesday and Friday except for scheduled holidays.  The property manager uses the office next door to the Fitness Center in the clubhouse.

All work orders should be called into CRA at 561-624-5888.  Because we need o keep track of work orders and get them entered into the computer system, work orders cannot be placed with the property manager in person and never given directly to the vendor.  If you have an issue for the property management company that does not involve a work order for landscaping or irrigation issues, call or visit the property manager.  You can leave a phone message for the property manager at the CRA office number.
When calling in a work order, please try to be specific about the nature of the problem you need addressed.  For example, if it is an irrigation problem, indicate the specific location of the problem, does it affect just your property or a larger area, does it appear to be a lack of water pressure or a total lack of water, etc.  

If you have a complaint or problem regarding one of our vendors, such as the landscaping company, bring this to the attention of the property manager.  The best way to do this is in writing so that we have a clear description of the problem and we can follow up.  You may email the property manager at dtagg@cra.email.  Remember to always include your address in any communication.  Do not attempt to personally deal with one of the landscape workers or irrigation repair workers to criticize them or give them special requests because this interferes with the work schedule.  If you have not submitted a work order, we do not have a record of the problem and we cannot help correct the problem.
Thank you,

The Isles Board of Directors
